

## Responses from Monthly Meeting on the Proposed Restructuring

### *Kendal*

Zachary Dutton spoke with the Clerk of Kendal Monthly Meeting. His notes:

I talked with Lark Worth, and Kendal is not sure they can send representatives to the Support Committee and are going through a process to discern their priorities to act only on what they are truly led to do as a community. Worship is deep and grounded at Kendal, and Friends wonder whether Kendal's potential gift of seasoned worship could be valuable to the Quarterly Meeting community.

...

### *Kennett*

Pam,

Kennett Meeting discussed the proposed re-organization of Western Quarter during last Sunday's Business Meeting. It was agreed that we are all enthusiastic and supportive of the proposal and that it has much potential for success. We appreciate all the work that has gone into this proposal.

We already have 2 representatives to serve: Sarah Kastriner and Lars Farmer.

Kathy Gamble, Clerk of Kennett Meeting

...

### *Newark*

Hello,

Newark Meeting read and discussed the proposal today and some concerns were expressed.

1. Does the paper need to say that we will still have a Treasurer and Finance Com?
2. Will the committees for London Britain, Parkersville, etc. still be in effect?
3. Will there be a small committee to help the Coordinator?

Some people were afraid the structure was too loose.

Thank you.

...

### *West Grove*

West Grove considered at a business meeting and got another volunteer who would attend Support Committee Meetings.

...

### **Fallowfield**

We received notice that Nathan Taylor and Tonya Thames Taylor from Fallowfield will be the representatives to Quarterly Meeting and an eventual Support Committee.